
 

 

 
 
 

Medford School Board Meeting 
November 16, 2015 

Medford Elementary School – Mr. Ristau 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 

October 14 – Data Day 
IXL training 
Analyze student data across content 
Map curriculum to standards to ensure they are being taught 
PLC work 
 
 

October 26 – Youth Winter Sports Sign-Up   
Representatives from MBA, Community Education, Wrestling Boosters and Owatonna Parks and Recreation were 
on hand to sign K-6 students up for a youth winter sport. 
 
 

November 12 – Math Curriculum Search 
Kathy Hartman is leading this process.  She met with K-12 staff to do a needs inventory and begin this process.  
Grade level and department representatives were on hand. 
 
 

Fall OLPA’s 
Grades 3-6 completed Fall Math OLPA’s on their I-pads.  This process went fairly well and Mr. Shipway deserves 
credit for the scheduling and ensuring the technical aspects of testing were ready. 
 
 

Elementary Lockers 
The “Locker Guy” did a walk through and gave an estimate to increase the number of lockers in the elementary.  
Nearly half of our students share lockers.  Health/hygiene issues and general overcrowding have become more 
apparent. 
 
 

 
 


